
 

                United States Department of State 

               Washington, D.C.  20520 

 

Dear Colleagues, 

 

The Office of Overseas Schools, in conjunction with AAIE, is making the final plans for two excellent 

summer workshops which will present the best, research based inclusive classroom strategies for 

international educators. 

 

The first four day workshop will be held in Miami, Florida from June 19th to the 23rd on the campus of the 

lovely Nova Southeastern University.  The workshop facilitator will be Pat Wolfe, an internationally known 

expert in the field of brain research.  Participants will not only take home strategies to use in their own 

classroom; but will also be given tools for developing an in-service program for other teachers and 

administrators. 

 

The second four day workshop will take place from June 26th to the 30th in Old Town Alexandria, Virginia 

which is just minutes from Washington, D.C.  Well-known international educators, Bill and Ochan Powell, 

will present a model for designing classroom strategies in a way that will address the learning profile of 

all students.  The characteristic in common in all of our schools is diversity.  Bill and Ochan will discuss 

ways in which this diversity of learning styles, interest, and aptitude can be utilized to enhance learning 

for all students.  In addition to the Powells, educators from the Washington D.C. area will be giving short 

presentations on specific types of students and how their need can best be met.  

 

Applications are available on the AAIE website: www.aaie.org.  Space is limited so please encourage 

your staff members to register early to take advantage of these exciting opportunities.  

 

Program fees listed below include four nights of hotel accommodations, breakfast and lunch, as well as 

sightseeing activities in each of the respective cities.   

 

Brain Research: AAIE members: 

Miami, Florida Before May 1st:  $875.00 

 After May 1st:  $925.00 

 Non-AAIE members: 

 $1,100.00 

 Registration:  http://guest.cvent.com/d/3dqtf2 

 

Personalizing Learning: AAIE members: 

Alexandria, Virginia Before May 1st:  $1,095.00 

 After May 1st:  $1,150.00 

 Non-AAIE members: 

 $1,250.00 

 Registration:  http://guest.cvent.com/d/sdqtfx 

 

Scholarships may be available for educators from U.S. Department of State assisted schools.  Please 

contact your Regional Education Officer for more information.  If you should have any questions, please 

feel free to contact me at wardpa@state.gov or by phone at 202-261-8213. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Pamela Ward 

Regional Education Officer for Africa 

Office of Overseas Schools 
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